
The Community Living Project Inc. would like to strongly endorse the 
submission to the Senate Committee on Community Affairs Legislation 
Committee regarding the Disability Services Amendment (Improved Quality 
Assurance) Bill 2001 made by the National Caucus of Disability Consumer 
Organisations (Caucus). 
 
We commend the Caucus for their thoughtfulness and promptness in preparing a 
response and in alerting people to the consultation being undertaken.  We 
ask that you give the issues raised in this submission your most serious 
consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ross Womersley 
Executive Officer 
Community Living Project Inc. 


